Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
FSDB INTERNAL AUDITING SERVICES RFP15013 UPDATE

The Board of Trustees of the Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) invites all qualified individuals and firms to submit proposals for internal audit services all as originally advertised in F.A.R. Issue Vol. 41, No. 109, with the updated opening and deadline date as follows:
SEALED BIDS: Bids shall be sealed in an envelope and marked as follows in the lower left corner:
Attention: Charles Meyers, Contract Administrator
Sealed Bid
DO NOT OPEN PRIOR TO: 06/19/2015, at 1:00 p.m.
PLACE FOR RECEIVING BIDS:
Bids may be hand delivered or mailed and must be received no later than 06/19/2015, at 12:45 p.m. at:
DATE, TIME AND PLACE FOR BID OPENING:
Responses will be opened in a public meeting to be held on 06/19/2015, at 1:00 p.m., in the Conference Room, Building #27 Hogel Maintenance, The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, 207 North San Marco Ave., St. Augustine, FL. 32084. Persons wanting to attend this meeting must first obtain a FSDB Visitor’s Pass from the FSDB Campus Police located at the FSDB main gate on Genopoly Street. Processing of a request for a Visitor’s Pass may require 20 minutes or longer depending on the number of requests in the queue (first come, first served). Attendees should allow extra time to avoid being late to the meeting.
Please obtain the most up to date bid package on the FSDB website at:
http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2014/08/Internal-Audit-RFP-15-013-Bid-Package1.pdf
